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The meeting was called to order by Supervisor Jason Barnard at 1:07PM. 

Roll Call was taken with Burns, Barnard, and Heller present, Sheets and Priest were absent.   

The purpose of the meeting was to continue discussion of the new 2023 – 2024 budgets for Benzonia 

Township only.   

Treasurer Burns opened the discussion with comments on the Fire Recovery service asking for more 

information on how to stop sending a person to collections.  The Clerk will discuss it with our contact 

at Fire Recovery and look at the contract.  There was also a question concerning Gosling Czubek about 

the sewers in Beulah, and Blaine Township’s fire coverage. 

Discussions continued on the Budget, plugging in new figures and asking for suggestions on other 

items. 

It was agreed to continue the discussion at our next budget meeting on Tuesday, February 7, 2023 at 

1:00 pm with Supervisor Barnard bringing Chief Adams into the process.    

Supervisor Barnard adjourned the meeting at 1:50 pm.   

 

 

Diana L. Heller, 

Township Clerk 

 

 


